
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 10 of 2021 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 299/81 Vol XII 

 

 

06 April 2021 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Chart Correction – New pontoon near New Flagstone Wharf in the Grand Harbour 

 

Reference is made to BA Charts 177 – Valletta Harbours 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that a new floating 

pontoon has been established near New Flagstone Wharf in the inner part of Il-Port Il-

Kbir, as shown on attached chart. 

 

The pontoon has been established in the following positions: 

 

Latitude (N)  Longitude (E) 

 

Insert floating pontoon from  35⁰ 53’.095  014⁰ 30’.014 

to  35⁰ 53’.087  014⁰ 30’.019 

 

 

 

 

 

Positions referred to: WGS 84 DATUM 

 

 

Charts Affected:  BA Chart 177 

 

 




